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THE SECRETARY HAS A WORD 

 As a member of the Executive committee of the Board of Trustees it is with pleasure that I tell 

you that we are on our way with the building.  A dream by Dr. Scholler, your first President, is coming 

true.  He is going to be proud – more so than you – of the institution you are erecting.  We’ll try to have 

a picture in the next issue. 

 Another plan – and we’re starting now – is for the first course to be given in the building as a 

part of the dedication program.  Watch for detailed announcement later. 

 About the Syntonogram.  It is planned to expand he Syntonogram in the not distant future so as 

to include original papers in addition to those that have been read at assemblies.  There are many angles 

to the practice of Syntonic Optometry that can thus be presented, yet are not such as would warrant 

any special research of the type usually done for papers to be presented to assemblies.  Interesting 

cases, unique methods of prescribing Syntonic prescriptions, new prescriptions used or worked out for 

common condition found in optometric practice, and many other things of a similar nature are all such 

subjects as can be included.  As seen as we are ready to move along this line an announcement will be 

made for the information of all.  

     Dr. Earle O. Sterzer, Secy. 

     901 Reibold Sldg. 

     Dayton, Ohio 

  


